Aboriginal Housing Management Association

2018 Property Tax Appeals
November 6, 2018

Dear AHMA Members,

We have undertaken various 2018 property tax appeals with BC Assessment and hired AEC Property Tax
Inc. to negotiate.

Vance Leschuk of AEC Property Tax Inc. is handling all information requests on behalf of AHMA and the
Aboriginal Housing Providers, including attending to any appeal management conferences or other
related meetings and tribunals.

There is no need to respond or provide any information to the appeal board or BC Assessment. If
anyone has any questions or requires further information related to these appeals or any property tax
related matters, please feel free to contact Vance directly at: vleschuk@aecpropertytax.com or (604)
629-4644.

Please note, we will be processing any property tax reductions at Provider’s financial reviews. If you
have any concerns regarding a property tax reduction or this process, please speak to your designated
Aboriginal Portfolio Advisor.

Respectfully,

Dol Sl

Sarah Silva
Manager, Client Affairs
Aboriginal Housing Management Association



